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Welcome Center Volunteers 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am    Sunday School 

                          10:30am Morning Worship Service 

                  5-7pm    AWANA 

                                 5:00pm  Discipleship 

                             6:00pm  Evening Worship 

Wednesday: 7:00pm  Adult Bible Study  

   Youth Worship 

   RA’s, GA’s, & Mission Friends   

Welcome Center Volunteers 

November 5th:                  Carolyn Cranfield 

   Eileen Elliott 

   Virginia Hickerson 

November 12th:  Barbara Taylor 

   Diane Yarbrough 

   Doris Graves 

November 19th: Janice Harper 

   Kay Taylor 

   Sheila Williams 

November 26th:                Joe & Ruth Ethridge 

   Linda Tilley 
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 Church Staff 

 Pastor….………………..Dr. Chris Alexander 
Minister of Music....  Jim Criswell   
Pianist…………………..Ruth Ann Davis         

Chairman of Deacons…..Ronald Williams 
Minister of Youth……….. Sarah Campbell 
Secretary……………………..Demetra Hickerson  
     

No ve mb e r  20 17  

Vo l u me  4 5  I s s ue  1 1  

F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  

October 
 
Average Sunday School Attendance for September 120 
 
Proposed Monthly Budget Needs  $21,412.20  
Budget Received for October   $27,838.65 

 
BUDGET RECEIVED FOR THE YEAR 
(through 8 of 52 weeks of our budget year) 

Proposed Budget     $ 42,824.40 
Received     $  46,982.15 
 

Operation Inasmuch was an overwhelming success.  At least 70 of our church members went to 15 different locations to 
show and share the love of Christ.  We let our community know that White Hall Baptist Church loves them, but more 
importantly, Jesus loves them.  
 
As we washed windshields at local gas 
stations, cleaned houses, replaced batteries in 
smoke detectors, visited the lonely in nursing 
homes, folded clothes at the local 
laundromat, we were able pray with those 
people that we came to love.  We were able 
to distribute bibles and tracts.  We passed out 
information about our church, and touched 
the lives of close to 450 people. 
 
Think about that for a moment… In just one day, in the course of only three hours, we came in contact with almost 450 
people and shared the love of Christ.  Each stop I made at these 15 ministry centers, my heart grew with love and pride 
for my church.  I know that Jesus was smiling as He watched us minister unto the “least of these.”  I cannot wait for us 
to have another Operation Inasmuch Day.  But in the mean time, we can continue our ministering to those who need 
Jesus every day.  Look for those opportunities to love others and pointing them to the cross.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our annual Fall Festival has always been one of the largest events we do all year.  This year was no exception and it was 
one of the best ever.  I know that I say that every year, but praise the Lord, we keep on making it better each year.  So 
many people came to have a great time.  So many families with young children came that do not attend White Hall.  
Many of those came because they were invited during our Operation Inasmuch Day. 
 
We now have many families that we need to reach out to and invite them to worship with us.  I am sure that many of 
those who came do not know Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior.  If all we do is have a huge event and leave it at that, 
then we are missing the point as to why we had the event in the first place.  Now we need to go visit those who came to 
our Fall Festival.  That is where you come in.  White Hall Baptist Church needs your help in contacting these guests, 
either by phone, by mail, or a personal visit.  Please let us know that you can help us reach more for Christ. 
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Daylight Savings time ends Don’t forget to ‘fall back’, when changing your clocks. You     

won’t want to miss Sunday School and you get an extra hour of sleep! 

November 4th—Youth Fall Retreat 

November 5pm @ 6pm—True Love Ceremony 

November 6th @ 6:30 — Baptist Women’s World Day of Prayer 

November 7th @ 11—Women will be feeding students @ Dyersburg State Tech 

November 11th—Veteran’s Day 

November 12th—Veteran’s Day Worship Service 

November 13th thru 15th—TBC Summit @ Henderson FBC 

November 19th—Church Wide Thanksgiving Dinner — bring your favorite dish 

November 23rd and 24th—Thanksgiving and Church Offices will be closed 

.The children had a great time at their annual fall retreat. 
Our theme was prayer and to see these little children 
kneel down and pray from the heart was an incredible 
privilege. Our children are working hard in Awana and 
Bible drills and it is amazing what these young minds can 
retain. We are also practicing hard on our Christmas pro-
gram and we at WHBC have some exceptional vocalists in 
our children. I want to take this opportunity to thank the 
parents of all our children for allowing them to be a part 
of this church ministry. They are such a blessing to me 
and everyone that works with them. I want to wish all 
the teachers and parents and children a very Happy 
Thanksgiving and God bless you. 
Sarah 

The youth had a busy month in October. We helped at 
Gallaway, Tn and we have a very hard working group 
that helped with their supper Saturday and then sorted 
through and packaged 80 boxes of food for people in 
need. Also several of our boys and girls helped with the 
OperationInAsMuch day, working at the laundry mat, 
service stations, and nursing homes. We are truly blessed 
at WHBC by our youth and their willingness to give of 
their time and energy. We will be on Fall retreat the first 
weekend in November and the theme is something we 
have been working on for a month. We will finish up the 
True love Project that weekend and will have a True love 
waits ceremony at WHBC Sunday evening Nov.5 @ 
6pm. The true love project promotes and teaches purity 
in the body, mind, heart and emotions that is contrary to 
what most of our youth learn from the world but 
this curriculum teaches God's design for intimacy is 
through marriage. I want to thank all those that help lead 
and guide our youth at church and thanks and God bless 
to the parents of our amazing youth.  
Happy Thanksgiving to Everyone! 
Sarah 

Thank You Lord 
 
The season of Thanksgiving is s special time to 
express how grateful we are for the many bless-
ings the Lord has given to us.  The song, "Thank 
You Lord", is a great way to express to Him our 
thanks and gratefulness: 
 
"For all that You've done.  I will thank You. 
For all that You're going to do. 
For all that You've promised 
And all that You are 
Is all that has carried me through. 
Jesus, I thank You. 
 
Thank You for loving and setting me free. 
Thank you for giving Your life just for me. 
How I thank You. 
Jesus, I thank You. 
Gratefully thank You. 
Thank You." 
 
Sunday, November 12, we will be expressing 
thanks also for our Veterans for their service and 
sacrifices they have so freely given to our coun-
try. America.  Join us as we salute and recognize 
them on this special day.   
 
May God richly bless you and your family this 
Thanksgiving.  We love and appreciate you so 
very much.   
 
God bless, 
 
Bro. Jim 


